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Regional Council Directed Service Changes 

• April 9,2020 – Council directed staff to waive all CRC fees 
and waive the requirement for garbage bag tags and allow 
two extra bags of garbage bi-weekly for residents

• June 11, 2020 - Council directed staff to reinstate CRC fees 
for loads more than 100 kg

• Residents’ needs have been met with these changes
• Financial impact of changes projected to be $4.6M by year 

end
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Recommendations
• Given that the service changes have met residents

needs and in order to manage the ongoing costs, staff
recommend that:
– CRC fees be reinstated effective January 4, 2021, which allows

time to communicate the change
– the two-bag allowance for garbage remain in place until

February 8, 2021,which allows time to communicate the
change

• These changes will be communicated to the public well
in advance
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Thank you
Contact info:
Norman Lee
Director, Waste Management

905-791-7800 ext. 4703
norman.lee@peelregion.ca
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